
ROWAN UNIVERSITY/RUTGERS CAMDEN BOARD OF 

GOVERNORS 

ALERT TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 

RFP#2020-01 

CONSTRUCTION FIT-OUT OF CAFÉ SPACE AT JOINT HEALTH 

SCIENCES CENTER 

 

 

Due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, the April 7, 2020 deadline for the 

submission of bids has been suspended indefinitely.  The Rowan 

University/Rutgers-Camden Board of Governors will not accept any bids at 

this time.  Further information will be posted when the bidding process is 

resumed. 


